
CANBY CITY COUNCIL 

SPECIAL MEETING 

JULY 7, 1981 

Pro Tern Mayor William F. Pulver presiding. Councilmembers present: David Ander­
son, Beryl Brown, Lee Funrue, Michael Gabrion and Gary Sowles. Absent: Mayor 
Robert A. Swayze. 

Also present: Administrator Harold Wyman, Attorney Wade Bettis and Steve Frederick. 

In the absence of Mayor Swayze, Council President William Pulver served as Pro 
Tern Mayor and called the special meeting to order at 7:00 p.m., followed by the 
flag salute, meditation and roll call of Council by the Administrator. 

Pro Tern Mayor questioned if there was any business to come before the Council. 
Administrator Wyman brought up the subject of the Public Works and Office Employees 
Contract which had been approved by all parties except the Council and also noting 
the contract was a two year contract. **Councilwoman Funrue moved to accept the 
agreement between the City of Canby and the City of Canby Office and Public Works 
Employees as presented in the contract, seconded by Councilman Gabrion and motion 
carried 6-0. 

Pro Tern Mayor Pulver questioned if the Council was prepared to review Ordinances 
616 and 601 regarding interest changes. Ordinance 616 pertains to the annexation 
fee per square foot of area and the 6% interest rate charged on the amount billed. 
Mr. Wyman suggested postponing this review due to the fact the Metropolitan 
Boundary Commission may be setting new annexation fees in order to maintain their 
existence and therefore the Council may wish to make further changes in our 
ordinance. 

The Council briefly discussed Ordinance 601, regarding Senior Citizen interest 
rate on improvements and qualifications, the amount of allowable income. The 
Council directed staff to seek figures from the Social Security Department on 
income and bring up this Ordinance at the July 15th meeting. 

At this time, **Councilwoman Brown moved to go into Executive Session under ORS 
192.660, Subsection 1-b, labor negotiations. Motion seconded by Councilwoman 
Funrue and approved 6-0 by roll call vote. 

Pro Tern Mayor Pulver recessed the special meeting at 7:30 p.m. to go into Executive 
Session. The special meeting was reconvened at 8:01 p.m. and immediately adjourned 
by Pro Tern Mayor Pulver. 

William F. Pulver, Pro Tern Mayor 
Council President 
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